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Thank you for always considering PALSYSTEM business.

We were informed of the situation that South Australia and Kangaroo Island
suffered much damage from severe weather due to the influence of an unusual
storm pattern at the end of September.

We wish to express our condolences to all KIPG producers suffering from
the weather.

Non-GMO canola Producers on Kangaroo Island is a powerful partner for

PALSYSTEM.
We hope to continue this relationship which has been thriving for over ten years

since the beginning of our exchanges.

We wish you a speedy recovery as soon as possible from this disaster.
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